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I would first like to thank the 20 AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary and AMVETS that attended the 

Annual Penrickton Tour on September 14, 2023.  It was a great tour as usual, lead by Patty 

Obrzut Executive Director.  A delicious light lunch was served to all attending the tour.  All 

those posts that attended, please remember to list that on your child welfare reports. 

We held the first Chairman’s award at Penrickton which was won by AMVET Bob Green which 

he was presented with an awesome Penrickton Shirt. 

Speaking of reports the mid-year reports are due to me post marked on or before November 5, 

2023. 

I’m hoping many of the Auxiliaries helped with much needed school supplies to their area 

schools.  This is just one of many ways you can do things for children and your reports. 

I’m so looking forward to reading all the great things our auxiliary sisters are doing for Child 

Welfare. 

Thanks 

Bonnie Rojeski 

 


